O MAYOR & EACH OUNCILLOR OM. GITY CLERK'S OFFICE

Re: Hem #11

Council agenda

June 28, 2010

From:

Colleen Boyle [colleen.boyle@centaurva.com]

Sent:

Monday, 28 June 2010 3:33 PM

To:

Craig, Wayne

Subject: Re-zoning of John Falcus's B&B

Schedule 4 to the Minutes of the Regular meeting of Richmond City Council held on Monday, June 28, 2010.

My name is Colleen Boyle and I am also a Steveston resident. I have known John Falcus for the past ten years.

It was very upsetting to hear how his neighbours are trying to shut down his B&B.

John has always run his B&B in a very professional manner.

He has personally invested a lot of time and money to make his B&B a beautiful, unique, quiet place for guest to come and stay.

Steveston is lucky to have such a great B&B in the neighbourhood.

It adds property value to the other homes in the area as his property is kept in excellent condition.

I often hear people stopping infront of his home while they are walking on the dyke and comment on how it is such a beautiful and well kept home.

I have often recommended John's B&B to my colleagues and neighbours family for a place for them to stay while on business or pleasure.

The one main common comment I hear is how it is such a great quiet, peaceful place to stay while in town and return as repeat guests.

I feel the neighbours on the street are falsely accusing John for other problems that may be going on in the cul de sac.

It is an attack on his character and integrity.

Regards,

Colleen Boyle

Colleen Boyle
Veterinary Sales Representative
Centaur VA Animal Health
Toll-free 1-800-510-8864
Cell #604-308-8985
Email:colleen.boyle@centaurva.com
Website:www.centaurva.com

Your "Integrative Medicine" and "Infection Control" specialists

